
Internal Comms Update 

6 Dec 2021 

 

 

In 2022, covid permitting, Defence Forces intends to mark the centenary of the handover of 
Barracks around the country and DF Press Office wish to speak to any serving members 
who had family serving in in 1922 or indeed, significant service since then. Please contact 
press@military.ie FAO Sgt Rena Kennedy 
 

 
 

 


